CBR

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
- BETWEEN THE
UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE AND
JOINT BARGAINING COMMITTEE
(American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO, and
National Association of Letter Carriers, AFL-CIO)

Re: Footwear/Uniform Allowance

The parties agree that, effective July 21, 1987, footwear will
be authorized for reimbursement under the Uniform Allowance
Program for those employees eligible for the work clothes
allowance or the contract uniform allowance. Items must meet
USPS footwear specifications.

Date: July 21, 1987
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